
   
 

TRAFFIC SITUATION REPORT FROM APM TERMINALS AS AT 

08/12/2017. 

Dear Customer, 

 

This week has been smoother than the past few weeks about the 

traffic situation. 

Although there have been a few instances of slow movement, there 

has been no gridlock or accidents hampering the in-flow and out-flow 

of trucks in Apapa. 

Yesterday we serviced a total of 581 trucks with 1683 transactions; 

58% of which were import while the rest were export/empties. 

The traffic situation is still very smooth today, slow and steady 

movement to and from the port and outbound Apapa. 

Please find photos of the current traffic situation below: 



   

 

 

 



   



   



   



   



   



   



   



   



   



   



   



   



   



   



   

 


